
St Peter’s Parish  

Linton, Skipton, Smythesdale, Snake Valley 

Please Contact the Cathedral Office 5331 2933  

ballarat@ballarat.catholic.org.au                      

Parish Office: Jacinta Westbrook,  

Priests:            Frs Justin Driscoll, Anthony Nagothu, Sajan Mathew                                   

Parish Safeguarding Officer: Cecelia Rowberry  cecelia@bigpond.com  

Sunday July 15th 2018   
 

Recent Deaths:  Bobby Carpenter,  Patricia Nancy Thomas, Judith Torpy,  

Jack Wynen,  
 

Anniversaries: Liam & Frankie Davison, Antoinette De Brauwere Jack Doyle, 

                           Kathleen Fenwick, Ivan Grigg, Cecil McVey, Fr Jack Moroney, 

                           Noreen Sherritt, Jess Taranto, Jack Meiklejohn,  

                           Sr Antoinette Russo RSM  
 

Please remember in your prayers those who are unwell, especially  

Margaret Cranko, Nancy Hand, Basil Torpy, Milly Yeoman  

 

Next week’s readings:   Sunday July 22nd2018   16th Sunday in Ordinary Time (B)  

Jeremiah 23:1-6     Ps 22. R. v.2    Ephesians 2:13-8  Mark 6:30-34  

Masses: 

July 21st/22nd  6.30pm  Snake Valley  8.30am Beaufort     10.30am Skipton 

July 28th/29th   6.30pm  Smythesdale  9.00am Linton     10.30am Skipton 
 

The St Vincent de Paul Annual Winter Appeal will take place over the next couple 

of weeks. There will be envelopes in all Churches.  Any donations that put on the 

plate are for the local conference to assist the needy locally. 

 

 

 

 

 



Joy Spreading - Sam Clear special guest! 

Sam Clear is the guest speaker at the next Joy Spreading event for young adults 

(18-30yo) on Friday 27 July from 6.30pm – 9.00pm at the Lake View Hotel, 

Ballarat.  An opportunity for young Catholic adults to share ideas and views in a 

friendly environment.  Free event.  This is a Year of Youth initiative - Open New 

Horizons for Spreading Joy. More info www.ballarat.catholic.org.au  

or ph. 53377125. 

 

Australian Catholic Youth Ministry Convention  

ACYMC 2018, the Australian Catholic Youth Ministry Convention is a national 

conference for Youth Leaders and Ministers from September 21-23 in Sydney. 

Registrations are now open.  For more info and to register go to 

www.acymc.org.au or contact the Ballarat Diocese Youth and Young Ministry 

Office, ph. 5337 7125. 

 

BBI eConference:   

Synodality in Practice: Listening to the Spirit and Leading Change  

The 14th National eConference will focus on engaging communities around 

Australia in a landmark discussion around the future vision and direction for the 

Catholic Church in this country.  This can be viewed at the Cathedral Parish 

Mackillop & Glowrey Rooms on Wednesday, August 8th 2018 from 10.00am - 

3.00pm.   All are welcome to attend.  BYO lunch.  For more information go to: 

https://www.bbi.catholic.edu.au/news-events/111/event/217/synodality-in-practice--listening-to-the-

spirit-and-leading-change 

 

Plenary Council Gathering 

Notice of a gathering with Melbourne based “Catholics for Renewal” to discuss 

the 2020 Plenary Council called by the Catholic Bishops of Australia.  Three 

members of the group will be in attendance.  Sunday, July 29, 2018 at St 

Patrick’s Cathedral Mackillop & Glowrey Rooms, Lyons Street, Ballarat from 

1.30pm - 3.30pm.  Parishioners of the Ballarat region and beyond are 

urged/encouraged to come to this important event. 



 

 

 


